BDU / Technology Infrastructure Advisory Committee

Meeting Date: Aug 1, 2013, 4PM

Location: Bloomington City Hall McCloskey Room

Board Attendance: Dennis Cromwell, Mark McMath, Mike Allen, Mike Trotzke, Matt Davy

Staff Attendance: Rick Dietz Guest Attendance: None

Jason Carnes

 CTP Master Plan Executive Summary. Jason presented the CTP plan executive summary to BDUAC members, followed by discussion and questions form board members.

Rick Dietz reported on CoB activities:

• GSoC 2013: Making good progress with our developers. Stronger skillset than last year. We are at the midterm point with significant progress on projects.